
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

6. DRAFT BIODIVERSITY STRATEGY 
 
 The Environmental Scientist and Strategic Natural Areas Planner advised the Board that a Draft 

Biodiversity Strategy had been prepared for Christchurch.  The Board was invited to make 
submissions on the draft Strategy.  The Board resolved: 

 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. To appoint a subcommittee with delegated power to prepare a submission on the draft 

Biodiversity Strategy, comprising Glenda Burt, Carole Evans, Don Rowlands and 
Chrissie Williams. 

 
 


